From: Dave Wentworth Sr. <dewentworthsr@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 1.07 AM
To: Roesner, Michelle
Subject: Letter to City Council (Copy All)
April 17, 2023

Huntington Beach City Council,

It has been an honor to serve the past 12 years on the Huntington Beach Historic
Resources Board. With my current term expiring on June 30, 2023, please consider my
request for approval for the next two year term. Thank You.

Sincerely,
David E. Wentworth Sr.


gonzalec
Rectangle

gonzalec
Rectangle


